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Memorandum 
To: Oasis Petroleum  

From: Sheila Nguyen – WFCRC GIS Officer  

Subject: GIS and Geology Internship Program  

Dear Human Resources or Corporate Responsibility  

 I would like to present an opportunity that may interest and benefit your company. The World Federation for 

Coral Reef Conservation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit international organization and we are passionate on connecting 

with our community of scientists from grade school students to industry’s top leading professionals.  On this agenda, 

we would like to work with Oasis Petroleum for this project called “Mapping Earth Day 2017”. 

Earth Day Houston 2016 was held at Sam Houston Park, 1000 Bagby St, Houston, TX 77002 and this 

events happens once a year where many organizations and companies engage with the community to help educate 

and bring awareness to pressing environmental issues.  “Project Mapping Earth Day 2017” is a new program created 

by WFCRC partnered with Air Alliance and City of Houston, where hopeful GIS college students (University of 

Houston, Houston Community College and Rice University) will compete and create map using ArcGIS, Google 

Earth, and any other resources to create a user friendly map for people to navigate around the park.   

I have taken notice in the past that Oasis Petroleum have hired GIS and Geology Interns through many 

career sites and I feel this opportunity is a great way to test and see the skill set these student may have. We want to 

create a mapping competition where the winning student lands an internship with Oasis Petroleum. 

 All of us at World Federation for Coral Reefs Conservation anticipate this partnership to happen. There are 

no mandatory donation or any other obligation, we are simply helping bridge students and companies together. If 

possible I would like to set up a meeting between us in the near future to further discuss this program. Attach is the 

rough draft for the competition program, once approve it will be publish live on our website. If you have any questions 

please email me sheila.nguyen@wfcrc.org . 
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